

POSTPONED SURVEYS.

Case of the *Iron 4. Shetlin*

No. 965 in Reg. Bk. 876 / 528 tons, Built 1864 - 11 mo

Classed *A 1* Owners *J. Currie & Co.*

3-4.02 *12.13* *12.13* Port of Registry *Leith.*

No. 2 - 11 *June 3. 11* *T.N.B. 12. 13* *P.D. 12. 13*

Survey due *4th S. S. N. 3* due April 1914.
Boiler Survey due December 1914

In June last the Owners intimated they proposed carrying out the above survey at the beginning of the present year, and as the Leith Surveyors stated in reply to enquiry that when the vessel was in dry dock at that port her general condition was found to be good, the Committee agreed to this arrangement.

The Owners now write the vessel is at present trading and in view of the present state of the freight market and the difficulty of getting repairs effected at present in a reasonable time, they would like to postpone the survey as long as this could be done. They suggest that the inspection might take place within two or

✓ Committee's Minute

TUE. JAN. 26. 1915

Decision

Deferred.
W. B.

three months' time from now, unless the Committee deem it necessary
to have it done before then.

*Submitted for the consideration
of the Committee.*

W. S. - 25.1.15 *M. - 25.1.15*